SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Rizzo Center at Meadowmont - Application for a Special Use Permit

Modification

Meeting Date:

May 28, 2002

Recommendation:

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council adopt Resolution A, approving the application, with the following

stipulation:

 \triangleright That for the purposes of calculating bicycle parking only, the use shall be considered "commercial." Bicycle parking shall be provided per the guidelines in the Design Manual for commercial uses.

Vote:

7 - 0

Eva Metzger (Chair), Debby Freed, Kate Millard, Tom Mills,

Wayne Pein, Heidi Perry, Dan Shugars

Nay: none

Comments:

Board members noted that new parking areas should be designed to

encourage safe pedestrian movement.

Prepared by:

Eva Metzger, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board EM (by ta)

Than Austin, Long Range Planner